
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Provider Health Advisory 
September 15, 2021 

 
Referrals for monoclonal antibody treatment 

for COVID-19 in Contra Costa County 

Different care networks have set up systems for routing patients to a center that can deliver 
these drugs. 

One local option for patients and community healthcare providers seeking monoclonal 
antibody treatment is the Infectious Disease Doctors Medical Group (IDDMG), which consults at 
Contra Costa Regional Medical Center and John Muir Health, and is known to San Ramon Valley 
and Sutter Delta medical centers. 

CCHS guarantees payment for treatment at IDDMG’s Walnut Creek infusion center for Contra 
Costa Health Plan (CCHP) members, Medi-Cal patients who are not CCHP members, and 
uninsured Contra Costa residents without prior authorization.  

IDDMG also sees patients who are covered by Medicare and private health insurance. 

Patients and providers can contact IDDMG by calling 925-932-7124 or email Jean Choy 
at jean@iddoctors.com. No referral is necessary. 
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